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I-295 northbound, I-76 eastbound Exit 1B to I-295 northbound, 

AND Route 42 northbound Exit 1B REOPENED in Bellmawr 
Overturned tanker cleanup and removal complete  

 
(Trenton) – I-295 northbound, I-76 eastbound Exit 1B to I-295 northbound, and the Route 42 
northbound Exit 1B to I-295 northbound have reopened in Bellmawr, Camden County.  
 
The cleanup and removal of an overturned tanker on I-295 northbound was completed at 
approximately 9:45 p.m. tonight, Saturday, January 25, several hours earlier than expected. All 
lanes and ramps are reopened on I-295, I-76 and Route 42.  
 
The tanker carrying butane overturned this afternoon on I-295 northbound before the covered 
roadway, where traffic from the I-76 eastbound Exit 1B ramp merges with I-295 northbound. This 
resulted in the closure of I-295 northbound and ramps from I-76 eastbound and Route 42 
northbound while emergency personnel removed the butane, cleaned up the site and removed the 
tanker. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time 
travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT, the NJDOT 
Facebook page, and on Instagram @newjersey.dot. 
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